Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Caryn Schulman <ckschulman@att.net>

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 2:27 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Cc: sherrie.thrall@gmail.com

Subject: Opposed to Water Board EIR - Lake Almanor, CA

Mr. Peter Barnes,

I am a homeowner in Lake Almanor California and | am deeply saddened by the State Water Board staff's recommendation in the draft EIR to
construct THERMAL CURTAINS at Prattville in Lake Almanor and Caribou intake at Butte Valley Reservoir. | have read numerous articles about
the proposed plans and | am appalled to hear that the "Only" significant impact would be to the Aesthetics! | know these plans would have a severe
impact to the Lake Almanor environment and destroy our beautiful lake. Why does it make sense to wreck one environment to TRY to make another
one better? The State Water Resources Control Board has used outdated science, poor analysis and bad judgment. It just doesn't make any sense and
I am in complete opposition to the draft EIR.

Please do not continue on with the recommendations in the draft EIR. This would ruin our way of life and the beautiful place we call paradise!!
Most Sincerely,

Caryn Schulman

544 Ponderosa Drive
Lake Almanor, CA 96137
ckschulman@att.net
(530) 596.6284




